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March 29, 2020  
  
Dear CVUSD Families:  
  
We want to acknowledge that we are currently problem-solving a situation that is new to us and we appreciate 
your patience as we work to best support and educate each one of our students. As we continue to receive 
information on an on-going basis, we reevaluate our situation regularly in order to guide our planning for the 
next few weeks. Our goal is to be inclusive of all of our students’ learning needs to the extent possible. 
 

March Distance Learning Plan 

March 16 - 31, 2020 ● Students received enrichment learning plans on March 13th. They were also 
available for pick-up the week of March 16th. 

● Additional learning opportunities can be found on our website. Visit our website for 
supplemental activities through the recommended links we have identified. 

● A survey regarding student on-line access needs will be sent out through phone, 
text, and email. 

April Distance Learning Plan 

April 1 - 30, 2020 ● New enrichment learning plans available to students by accessing our district 
website or through pick-up at school sites beginning on ​Tuesday, March 31st​. 

● Students will be supported with their learning through online lessons and teacher 
feedback, as determined by each teacher. 

● We realize not all students have access to online learning and are working on a 
plan to provide access in the near future to those who may need it. 

Additional learning resources can be found at our district website ​www.cvusd.us​ to support all of our students. 
Visit it often, as we are continually updating it with resources. 

 
The health and safety of our community is a shared responsibility and one that we take seriously. We will 
continue to exercise caution as we offer services to you. 
 

▪ Grab & Go Meals:​ We will continue to provide meals to children between the ages of 1-18. Stay posted 
of any scheduled changes to our pick-up times and locations by visiting our district website.  

▪ Counseling Services: ​In partnership with Riverside County Latino Commission, CVUSD is offering 
mental health therapy/counseling sessions for students and families within our district. Appointments 
can be scheduled by calling 760-524-1690. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support as we continue to keep our students at the center of our efforts.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Maria G. Gandera, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
Coachella Valley Unified School District 

http://www.cvusd.us/

